MINUTES OF REGULAR MEETING OF THE CITY PLANNING COMMISSION HELD NOVEMBER 3, 1959

THE CITY PLANNING COMMISSION MET IN REGULAR SESSION ON NOVEMBER 3, 1959, AT 8:00 O'CLOCK P.M.

THE MEETING WAS CALLED TO ORDER BY CHAIRMAN STANHURST. PRESENT WERE ALDEN LORING, GORDON OLSEN, RICHARD TOWNSEND, AND GORDON GOETZ.

THE MINUTES OF THE REGULAR MEETING HELD ON OCTOBER 6, 1959, WERE READ AND APPROVED. THE COUNCIL MINUTES WERE NOTED.

GORDON OLSEN REPORTED ON DISCUSSIONS AT THE LEAGUE OF OREGON CITIES CONVENTION IN REGARD TO MOBILE HOMES AND SUBDIVISIONS.

MR. TOWNSEND REPORTED HE HAD CONTACTED MR. YOCK IN REGARD TO HIS SUBDIVISION BUT THAT NO FURTHER ACTION HAD BEEN TAKEN BY MR. YOCK AND HE HAD AN APPOINTMENT FOR ANOTHER MEETING WITH HIM. THERE WAS CONSIDERABLE DISCUSSION ON A PROPOSED ROAD ON THE WEST SIDE OF THE YOCK PROPERTY, WHICH WOULD BE AN EXTENSION OF FERN AVENUE, OR THE BUILDING OF TWO STREETS ON THE YOCK PROPERTY FOR SUBDIVISION PURPOSES.

THE WIDENING OF COVE ROAD WAS AGAIN DISCUSSED AT LENGTH BUT NO DEFINITE ACTION WAS PLANNED.

THE SECRETARY WAS INSTRUCTED TO OBTAIN SPECIMAN ORDINANCES FROM THE LEAGUE OF OREGON CITIES IN REGARD TO SUBDIVISIONS.

TRUCK PARKING ON OILED STREETS WAS DISCUSSED.

A MOTION WAS MADE BY MR. LORING AND SECONDED BY MR. MOLINO THAT THE MEETING BE ADJOURNED.

Germie M. Dendolaston